Miss Mildred Beecher, Newton, Kansas.

Dear Miss Beecher:

I have talked with Mr. Shenk and with Dr. Turney regarding the completion of your summer enrollment. Dr. Turney has suggested that you should write him direct about the status of your work with him.

Mr. Shenk and I will be perfectly willing to send you final examinations in our courses, in care of the Super-intendent of Schools at Newton, and let you write these examinations in his office. Or, if you are coming to Lawrence some time soon we could arrange for you to take the examinations on the day you would plan to be here.

Assuring you of our desire to cooperate with you, I am

Sincerely yours,

FCA:AII

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.